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MONTEREY BAY AQUARIUM




JELLY SCHOOL 2015

Thank you for your interest in attending Monterey Bay Aquarium’s Jelly School on March 1st and 2nd, 2015.  Our goal is to create a class roster of a dozen public aquarium aquarists with some fundamental jellyfish husbandry experience and the desire to build and expand upon that knowledge.  Although the course will be led by three MBA jelly specialists, the class will ultimately achieve success through the collaborative exchange of experiences and input from its diverse list of attendees.
Please e-mail your completed application to jellyschool@mbayaq.org
Name:       
Title:       
Institution:       
Contact information:       
Please summarize your current role as a jellyfish aquarist at your home institution.  How long have you been caring for jellyfish displays?

     
What species of jellyfish are you currently caring for?  What species have you worked with in the past?
     
Describe your jellyfish culturing experience.  What species have you successfully cultured?  What species have you struggled with?
     
What three learning goals would you hope to successfully achieve by attending Jelly School?

     
What are your institution’s future goals for your jellyfish collection?  Does your institution have a plan or desire to expand its jellyfish displays, cultures and/or collection diversity?

     
